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Email response 060317 from Programme Officer to Story Homes 

Thank you for your recent email enquiring of progress with the Local Plan 
Examination. 

Under the direction of the Inspector, I have been in contact with the Council about 
the progression towards a consultation exercise when proposed changes affecting 
soundness of the Plan may be put before representors and other interested parties.  
It is important to highlight that this is quite separate to the Main Modifications 
exercise which will follow later in the programme. 

I have today had an email from Kevin Hutchinson at the Council confirming their 
intention to progress such a consultation exercise in the very near future and once 
one or two procedural matters have been concluded.  Accordingly, I do not presently 
have an indication of timetable but I would hope to see this emerge over the next 
week or two. 

Tony 

Tony Blackburn 
Programme Officer 
01254 260286 
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